
As my first term serving Region 6 on the AMC comes to an end, I am incredibly grateful for experience. 

As I write this, I have already been able to visit 13 out of my 15 local groups, and I plan to reach the final 

two by the end of this term. 

Meeting members from all over this region has given me a great deal of hope for the future of the 

organization. We have members who are creative and enthusiastic about sharing this great organization 

with others. Every group that I have met with has been home to leaders who are consistently seeking 

ways to improve the experience of all members. These members and leaders make me incredibly proud 

of the Southwest Region. 

South Texas Mensa and New Orleans Mensa both sought out and hosted an AMC quarterly meeting. The 

hospitality of these groups was fantastic, and I was thrilled to see Region 6 represent itself so well. New 

Orleans Mensa hosted their meeting in conjunction with their first RG in several years, which was 

attended by members from all over the country. North Texas Mensa, Lone Star Mensa, and Gulf Coast 

Mensa continue to host great RGs annually. 

The next two years are full of opportunity to develop new tools for our members and leaders. I 

appreciate all of the feedback that both I personally and the committees that I serve on have received. 

Member feedback has enabled us to take a closer look at a variety of processes and often provides the 

spark needed to push us forward. 

I am excited to continue to serve in a second term as RVC for the Southwest Region. Thank y’all for the 

opportunity and for making Mensa and Region 6 awesome! 


